
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

NLC Ready for Fall Term 

Slave Lake, Alberta (August 25, 2020): As part of its continued response to the COVID-19 pandemic, 

Northern Lakes College has relaunch guidelines in place to support a safe, gradual return to working 

and learning on campus. All courses delivered in NLC’s Supported Distance Learning (SDL) format 

will continue as scheduled. The number of staff on campus will be limited, as all of those who can 

work from home will continue to do so.  

NLC’s SDL model means many students can study from the comforts of home or work without the 

need to attend a campus. For the fall 2020 term, only current students who require access to 

computers or broadband will be on campus. For those programs with onsite and lab program 

components, engineering controls, physical distancing measures, and appropriate personal protective 

equipment will be utilized as necessary. 

Northern Lakes College is committed to providing students with a quality educational experience 

while adhering to public health guidelines and implementing COVID-19 protocols to ensure the safety 

of the College community. The College guidelines may change based on the evolving pandemic 

situation and updated guidance by the NLC Senior Leadership Team, the Government of Alberta, and 

health authorities.  

Community members are asked to contact the College at 1-866-652-3456 or through the Contact Us 

feature on the College website. Phone numbers for each campus location may be found on the 

website at northernlakescollege.ca/about-us/campus-locations. 

A distance learning college, Northern Lakes College provides the most accessible and flexible educational opportunities 

through innovative delivery. Utilizing its unique Supported Distance Learning (SDL) model, NLC assists 5,000 students 

annually to continue their education, improve their employment opportunities, and enhance their quality of life. Committed 

to its communities in northern Alberta and to its students, wherever they may be, NLC collaborates with business, 

industry, and other post-secondary institutions to benefit students and communities. Explore at 

www.northernlakescollege.ca. 

For additional information contact:  

Rachel Ouellette 
Director, External Relations, Marketing & Communication 
Northern Lakes College   
780-849-8676 

https://www.northernlakescollege.ca/contact-us-form
https://www.northernlakescollege.ca/about-us/campus-locations
https://www.northernlakescollege.ca/

